
 

 
 https://www.mod.go.jp/js/ 
 

 

 

                           7 September 2020
                      Joint Staff 

 
Teleconference with Air Chief Marshal HADI Tjahjanto, 

 Commander-in-Chief of the Indonesian National Armed Forces 
 
General YAMAZAKI Koji, Chief of Staff, Joint Staff had a teleconference with 

Air Chief Marshal HADI Tjahjanto, Commander-in-Chief of the Indonesian 
National Armed Forces on Monday, 7 September 2020.  

 

The two leaders reaffirmed the importance of the Japan-Indonesia defense 
cooperation and engagements and coincided with each other that the two forces 
will closely cooperate to address common challenges for the peace and stability in 
the region and the international community.  They also discussed ways to combat 
COVID-19 including the current situation of the disease and its countermeasures. 
 
  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


